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REMINDER -  

You are invited: 

GPC Road show - Wednesday 21st February 2018 

West Pennine LMC are hosting a GPC road show on Wednesday 21st February 2018 at 7.30pm  at 

the Village Hotel, Ashton-Under-Lyne.  We are delighted that Krishna Kasaraneni  from the GPC 

Executive team will be joining us to share  the conclusions of the BMA/GPC 2018-19 GP Contract 

negotiations. 

Please see your attached invitation for further details. 

All GPs and Practice Managers across Greater Manchester are invited to this very important 

meeting.  It would be much appreciated if you confirm your attendance by e-mailing 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

Neighbourhood Data Sharing Agreements 

The Tameside Neighbourhood Data Sharing Agreement was presented to the LMC for committee 
approval at our recent meeting.  While the LMC support the agreement, we would recommend any 
GPs considering signing it, to seek their own independent legal advice. 
 
 
Nominations for new committee members 
 
Nominations are invited for Generalist members to serve on the West Pennine Local Medical 
Committee from April 2018.  Please do consider taking a more active role in your LMC.  The 
committee meets once a month for an evening meeting and new faces would be most welcome.   
 
Please find the attached nomination form which is to be completed and returned by February 28th. 
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Forthcoming GDPR Training events 
 
The LMC are hosting are two further GDPR training sessions with Steve Rose, GM IG manager. 
 
There is a session on Tuesday 27th February 2018, 12.30pm - 2pm at Ellen House, Waddington 
Street, OL9 6EE. 
 
There will also be a session on Tuesday March 6th at 1.00pm - 2.30pm at Stamford Park Pavilion, SK 

15 1 NJ. 

Please e-mail Jane at westpenninelmc@btconnect.com to reserve your place. 

 
The GM GP Excellence team are also running a one day GDPR course on March 21st at the AJ Bell 
stadium in Manchester.  Please see the attached for further information and how to book. 
 
 
Recruitment advertising on website 

We are happy to advertise any GP and managerial vacancies in the West Pennine area on our 

website.  Please send adverts with a closing date to  westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

If you require any more information about the above or any other Primary Care issues, 

please do not hesitate to contact us via westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 
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